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City of Chico
113 W. Decatur St.
P.O.Box 37
Chico, Texas
76431
Phone: 940-644-2435
Fax: 940-644-2076
Wednesday, July 14, 2010

Mr. Mike Jones
Superintendent of Chico L.S.D.

Dear Mike,
The City of Chico proposes a 4,000 feet, 8 inch water line. This line will run

from 2952 to Park Road, to the front of the old High School located on Sherman St. The
City will then tie into the old High School to iknclude a total of 5 fire hydrants with
valves. Between the new vault and back to 2952 an § inch line will be laid looping water
system into two different directions, this will include all valves and accessories that is
needed to install water system lines.

This should be able to be done in sixty (60) to ninety (90) days barring any
unseen inconveniences.

The quote for the pricing of this project will be approximately $40,000.00 to
$45,000.00.

If T can be of any other assistance on this proposal and quote, please feel free to

contact me at City of Chico, 940-644-2435.

Sincerely yours,
Edward Cowley
Director of Public Works




